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To whom it may concern:

I agree with the petition. Cleaning up inactive voter registrations
should be done by the county clerks in their county. Well-trained
bipartisan citizen canvas boards should serve as voting fraud
detectors. The SoS proposed rules 2.13.2 and 10.1-10.3 should be
opposed and NOT adopted as law, rule, or anything else.

The SoS has no legal right to be making laws. The right to make laws is
what our Colorado legislators do under the authority of the people of
the state of Colorado. Not the SoS.

We need to have our 2020 election results tested and verified. We
should be able to ask for elections to be verified and have it done.

The state of Colorado is long overdue to have the election certified.
We have asked for the election to be verified, through something other
than the SoS, it should have already been done.

We should require voter ID for anyone who wants to vote.

Mail in voting should be rare and able to be verified.

Illegal aliens (or whatever they are called, possibly "undocumented
immigrant") should not be registered to vote nor be voting in our
elections.

Dead people should not be voting.

People who have moved out of the state should not be voting.

People who have not registered prior to a deadline prior to voting day
should not be voting.

Computers, especially those by Dominion and other voting software and
hardware, should not be used for voting.

Let's go back to hand counting.

Thank you.
Edith Kreimeyer



